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Comments: As an individual that has moved to this state from another state years ago. I feel this expansion is not

warranted. Many of us come to Montana to visit and live for the outdoor and natural experience. Having a large

company come in and change the area around Holland lake so that people who want a more modern experience

isn't want Holland Lake or Montana is about. It's about being able to take your camper or your tent and go enjoy

nature. Not tear down a bunch of beautiful trees, completely exploit a beautiful lake for profit or to create this

experience for people that can't enjoy being outdoors. We have plenty of that experience here in Whitefish and all

over the state where they can stay. That's one thing about the Swan valley, it's still remote, beautiful and those

that can stand to be outside will always visit. If anything I'd rather have a small mom and pop take over and make

it what Montana is about, not some resort corporation. 


